

Community NEWSLETTER

NEW WHITE CITY GRANGE CO-OP GRAND OPENING



The Upper Rogue got a new-and-improved Grange Co-op location in White City this month. We celebrated the new store with a three-day Grand Opening event featuring exclusive sales, swag bags, raffle giveaways and so much more to thank the community and loyal customers.

This new location was two years in the making after a need was identified from Lake Creek, Sam's Valley, to Prospect, Trail, Eagle Point, and surrounding areas. The Upper Rogue is an agriculture hub in southern Oregon and this new store is intended to meet the needs of customers with expanded retail spaces, a drive-through warehouse and more.

The new White City location has been an exciting project for employees and the local communities. We added 10 new employees to our staff at this location and are excited to watch the impact as Grange Co-op continues to grow with this addition.





JANUARY 2023

KTVL COMMUNITY TOY DRIVE



Our annual partnership with KTVL News 10's Community Toy Drive brought holiday cheer to families across southern Oregon. New toy and monetary donations collected at 6 of our Oregon locations benefited organizations including: Marta's House, the Women's Crisis Support Team, and Community Works. Customers and community

members utilized our stores as a donation location as they worked to make this holiday season memorable for families in our communities. This year was the 14th annual toy drive, each year we see customers return week after week with more donations for those in need. The generosity our customers carry is unmatched.

KIDS CRAFTS

This holiday season Santa made the long trip from the north pole to visit Grange Co-op! Pets, kids, and families had the opportunity to snap a free photo with Santa during our Grand Opening Weekend. Photos were taken in front of our 1948 red Ford truck.





During the Grand Opening we also hosted a kid's craft station that provided free wooden ornaments and paint for children to make holiday keepsakes or gifts for their friends and family!

TOYS FOR TOTS



Our Yuba City Grange Co-op partnered with Toys for Tots to collect toys and raise funds for families in need this year. Customers and community members dropped off new toys for kids across the Yuba-Sutter community and rounded up their transactions at checkout to make this Christmas brighter for families in need. We are proud to serve as a donation location for toy drives, food drives and fundraisers but the impact that we have on our communities would not be possible without the customers who frequent our stores.

